
D&T 
 

Having spent some time designing our fan powered 
cars, we will start making them in earnest this week. 

 
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Thank you to everyone that donated to Comic Relief – 
it was nice to see a splash of colour on a windy Friday.  

 
The children have been working hard on completing a 
poem based on the style of John Agard and they have 
turned out particularly well. Also, the children are now 
well versed in scaling up/down recipes so if you’d like 

to put that to the test over the weekend be our 
guests. 

 
 

We look forward to seeing some of you in person and 
online for Parents Evening. The in-person Parents 

Evening will be taking place in the downstairs 
classrooms like in the Autumn Term. 

 
Upcoming Dates. 

 
March 26th – Church Visit 
March 28th – End of Term 

April 17th (5pm) – IOW Meeting 
Week Beginning 13th May – SATs Week 

Reading / Fluency Practice 
 

Anytime spent reading and discussing books, or 
completing some operation examples as per the letter 

we sent out at the end of last term would be hugely 
beneficial. 

 

Forest School 
 

We are not going to Forest School this week. 

Reading 
We are more than happy for children to bring in books 

from home but a name in them would be helpful.  
We will visit the library on a Friday if your child 

continues to read books from there. 

English 
 

In English this week we shall be recapping on what a 
non-chronological report looks like before completing 

one based on our Mayan topic this term. 
 

PE Sessions 
 

Currently the children need to have their PE kits in 
school all of the time but our scheduled PE days are on 

Monday and Thursday.  
If we can encourage children to have their earrings out 

on these days, and any long hair will need to be tied 
back. 

PSHE 
We have started our SRE unit this week and will 

continue to look at how relationships develop into 
adulthood. 

 
We have encouraged the children, if they have any 
questions, to ask at home or there will be boxes in 

class that the children can put in anonymously which 
may be deemed appropriate to share in class. 

Maths 
 

In Maths this week, we shall be starting geometry unit 
including measuring and calculating angles.  

Communication 
Please do contact us if any issues creep up or you need 
clarification on something, please feel free to contact 

myself, Mr Smith (Panda Class Teacher) or Mrs 
Freeman (Tree Kangaroo Class Teacher). 

 
Mr Smith – dsmith@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk  

Mrs Freeman – cfreeman@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk  
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